
 

 

September 23, 2025 

 

 

Dear Community Members, 

 

 

The Crawford Central School District is pleased to invite parents, faculty, and staff to participate 

in two upcoming community meetings focused on our CCSD Initiative: Curriculum and Cost 

Savings Drive. These meetings are an opportunity for you to learn more about the district’s 

initiatives, provide input, and get involved in shaping the future of our schools. You are invited 

to attend either session.  

 

Meeting Details: 

 

• Date & Time: October 8, 2025 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.  

• Location: Cochranton Junior Senior High School Gymnasium  

 

• Date & Time: October 9, 2025 6:00 – 7:00 p.m.  

• Location: Meadville Area Senior High School Auditorium  

 

During these meetings, district’s current initiatives, current and future enrollment, and financial 

status will be reviewed. Interested participants are encouraged to join committees to help shape 

recommendations. 

Your voice matters, and your involvement is key to ensuring the success of our initiatives.  

 

We encourage all members of our school community to attend and contribute to this important 

discussion.  

 

To help us plan effectively, please RSVP by October 1, 2025. 

https://forms.gle/VfLYGFL2c7NJUPmW7  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jennifer A. Galdon, Ed.D.  

https://forms.gle/VfLYGFL2c7NJUPmW7

